

PUBLIC SERVICE PENSION BOARD OF TRUSTEES

TRUSTEE RECOGNITION POLICY

Each trustee leaving the board who has served at least one three-year term shall be presented with a token of recognition by the Board.

The recognition token shall be a British Columbia themed object personalized with the following information

- □ the Public Service Pension Plan logo,
- □ the name of the trustee,
- □ the years of service as trustee on the Public Service Pension Board of Trustees and, if applicable,
- \Box the year(s) served as Chair.

The cost of the recognition token shall not exceed \$300.00 plus tax.

Where possible, trustees will be presented with their recognition token at the last board meeting they attend.

Provided the purchase and presentation of the recognition token are in compliance with this policy, no further Board decision is required.

All trustees shall receive a letter from the Chair acknowledging the end of their service with the Board and recognizing their contribution to the Board.

1

Approved: June 2004

Last Revised: December 13-14, 2018